
Road	and	sidewalk	closure 
	 
Where:	South	Shaw	Lane,	between	Red	Cedar	Road	and	Farm	
Lane.	(see	graphic	below) 
	 
When:	From	6	a.m.	to	3	p.m.,	on	Saturday,	March	23. 
	 
What	is	being	done:	Closure	of	S.	Shaw	Lane	and	associated	
sidewalks	in	front	of	the	Engineering	Building. 
	 
Why	this	is	being	done:	A	crane	lift	will	be	in	operation	to	replace	
a	failed	fan	assembly	in	the	building	penthouse. 
	 
How	this	will	impact	the	campus	community:	During	this	work,	
both	lanes	of	S.	Shaw	Lane	will	be	closed	to	vehicular	and	
pedestrian	traffic. 
	 

	


